
 

 

14th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Study II Parents’ Evening 
 
As you will see from the Hilary Term calendar attached to this week’s Wychwood 
Weekly, we will be holding a Study II Parents’ Evening on 16th January at 5.30pm. 
 
This is a full Parents’ Meeting in which the academic staff who teach your child will 
be available to discuss your child’s progress and performance so far this year and 
suggest ways in which they can make further progress between now and the 
examinations in the summer. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on 16th January, but do feel free to contact us if 
you have any questions or concerns at any time: a.stacey@wychwoodschool.org 
 
Mrs Abigail Stacey 
Deputy Head, Academic 
 


